Little Treasures Newsletter December 2013

Public Holidays for Christmas/New Year

Wednesday 25th December
Thursday 26th December
Wednesday 1st January
Thursday 2nd January
There will be no charge for

these days.



Eco

Christmas Party

The Christmas party will be held on Thursday 20th December from 2.00pm to 3.30pm. All children are welcome. As the nursery has been successful in gaining our second eco flag we have now moved on to new topics which we will cover over the next two years. These topics are Waste Minimisation, Sustaining our World and Litter (Litter is a mandatory topic and must be carried out every year). We would greatly appreciate any ideas or suggestions that parents have or resources you could provide that will support staff in working with children to build our knowledge and gain new skills as we work together on these topic.

The nursery will also be utilising our compost bin and would appreciate support from any parent who has experience in composting at home.



Nursery Funding

Could all parents be aware that the funding for the pre-school and ante pre-school children finishes Friday 20th December. The funding will start again on Monday 6th January. Fees will be adjusted to accommodate this.